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Senator Rev. Rubén Díaz Welcomes All to the Annual Christian Children's Parade

New York State Senator Reverend Rubén Díaz (D-Bronx) welcomes all New Yorkers to the

Christian Children’s Parade on Saturday, June 14, 2014, beginning at 12:00 noon. More than

300 churches and community organizations will be marching on 3rd Avenue from East 97th

Street to East 116th Street in New York City. The Grand Marshall for the 2014 Christian

Children's Parade is Jorge Ramos, WNJU/Channel 47 Anchor.

New York's Christian Children Parade, presided over by NYC Police Chaplain Reverend Luis

Serrano, will have its reviewing stand on 3rd Avenue and 116th Street. This is the place where

guests and dignitaries will be able to view the floats and performances of the groups.

Senator Reverend Díaz declared: “The Christian Children's Parade has taken place in “El

Barrio,” the heart of the Hispanic community, for more than 50 years - and all New Yorkers

are welcome to join us and watch as New York’s Christian Children celebrate and uphold our

faith and truths."



For further information, please contact Mr. William Sanabria 917-939-3233 or Rev. Abbeline

Rivera 914-776-4485.

 


